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Exhibit E

5/5/18 Memo Email
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From: Dave <davemamo®@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 1, 2018 10:28 P
To: James Tamim »

Subject: Fwd: New house construction

FY

Thank you,
David Mamo

Begin forwarded message:

=From:Wren Beaulieushack-cw ten@thehacks net>
. Date:May 5, 2018 at 7:28:20 PM EDT "

-**“Tt")‘:‘Dé'\'fi'd'-M’em‘or<d'avenié}na"@=”af?§!:cg=m>
Subject: Re: New house construction

Hi Dave, | appreciate your concerns and the efforts you have takento let us knowthem. Please know
that we have taken great pains to hire the correct people to excavate our land. When ali is complete
perhaps, we can discuss then. In the meantime, our lawyer, builder and civil engineer all request that
you allow us to complete the work without further communication. Presently, the ground has not
hardened enough for large equipment so, we are in a holding pattern.

Best,
Wren Beaulieu-Hack

Sent from my iPhone

On May'4;2018;:at 2:11.RM;-Davi

lamo <davemami@aot:com>wrote;

Hello Mr. af:d Mrs. Hack,
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I wish | could be a better neighbor and weicome you to the neighborhood properly. | do
hope that we can resolve this water issue and have an nice relationship. | apologize that
| am being somewhat pushy on this but | do think that it is in your best interest in the
lang run as well as ours.

| feel that you stil have a major issue with water management and that the reasons that
diverted water to our property still exist. | think you should be also concerned about you
septic figld which may have been compromised by the water elevations.

I'have made notes for you to review with your builder, excavator, and civil engineer that
[ think are important. I have also included pictures for you to review that back to last
year and if you need more for reference, please let me know. You can see that the
picture with my barn was a major concern of ours and has not ever done that since
1988.

I'would be happy to meet or talk to anybody any time and | do not have to bring any
cauncil.

Sincerely,

David Mamo
2488 Pearson
Milford, M| 48380
248-670-2681
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